
Warbstow Primary Academy and Nursery 

NEWSLETTER 23 -  Friday 11th March 

Welcome to your weekly newsletter, there is lots of important information to read about this week.  Once 

again it has been a great week at Warbstow packed full of learning.  A particular highlight was Class 3’s  

expedition Shackleton style to the highest point in Cornwall.  We enjoyed a super outdoor learning day,  

trekking, using map skills, sketching and enjoying a picnic lunch. Nursery have also been trekking, they en-

joyed a visit to The Bury. 

Thank you for supporting Aspire’s ‘wear blue and yellow for Ukraine’ day today, this is a way for us to show 

solidarity and support to the people of Ukraine. The trust wanted to support UNICEF’s appeal to provide ‘blue 

dot’ safe spaces.  UNICEF are activating ‘Blue Dot’ safe spaces to provide crucial support and protection ser-

vices to families on the move during the refugee crisis of Ukraine.  These spaces are set up in close coordina-

tion with national and local authorities along routes of major population flows.   The spaces connect to one 

another in a sequenced way as people move to help support tracing and family reunification.  The Aspire com-

munity has raised over £6000 already, thank you for your support and generosity.  The link to the fundraising 

page is as follows Aspire Academy Trust is fundraising for Unicef UK (justgiving.com)  

I would also like to signpost you to this link for support for our families should they need it.   

Ukraine conflict: How to help yourself, your kids, and others - BBC News  

I hope you all have a lovely weekend.  Best wishes, Mrs Bancroft  

 

 

“Working, Learning and Achieving Together” 

Parents’ Evenings—Tuesday 29th March and Wednesday 30th March 

We will soon be sending information home about booking a parents’ evening appointment.  We will be  

holding  these in person which we are thrilled about.  You will also have the chance to look at your child’s 

books. 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/aspire-ukraine?scrlybrkr=461d968c
https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/uk-60557186?scrlybrkr


Dates 

17 & 18 March 22—Bikeability R, Y1 and Y4. 

22 March 22 - Parents Consultation 2.30pm, Community Hall 

29 March 22—Parents Evening 

30 March 22—Parents Evening 

6 April 22—Warbstow Fun Run 

11 – 22 April 22 – EASTER HOLIDAYS 

30 May – 3 June 22 – HALF TERM 

6 June 22 – Queens Jubilee Bank Holiday 

29 June—1 July 22—YHA Residential, Y5 & Y6 

26 July 22 – LAST DAY OF TERM 

Warbstow’s Fun Run—Wednesday 6th April 

We are excited to announce that we will be holding a Fun Run for all the children to take part in on  

Wednesday 6th April. The children had their first training session this week and thoroughly enjoyed it. 

Please make sure PE kits including spare socks are in school every day,  

Bikeability 

Reception & Year 1 will take part in Bikeability next Thursday and Friday. Year 4 will take part on Friday. 

Thank you the consent forms already returned. Please bring roadworthy bikes and helmets on school for the 

relevant days.   

Parents Consultation—Tuesday 22nd March 2.30pm 

I am really pleased to be able to invite you all into school to meet with me and hear about our plans for  

September and the exciting learning opportunities that will take place.  It will be a chance for you to finally 

hear my vision for Warbstow and ask any questions that you  may have.  Myself and Mr Turnham are really 

looking forward to meeting you then.  We will also serve tea and cake, all the more reason to come along! 

Bags2School 

We are taking part in Bags2School again this year, it is a great opportunity to clear some closets of unwanted 

clothes, shoes and accessories and raise some funds for school. Bags can be dropped at the Community Hall 

foyer from Monday 21st March. Collection date for bags is Thursday 24th March.  

Class 1 Library Books 

Please can all Class 1 library books be returned to school next week. Children visit the library every Friday 

and have the opportunity to bring a new book home to be shared with family.  

Lunches 

Please ensure all lunches for next week are ordered by Sunday 13th March  

Potato Competition 

It’s time to plant your potatoes, Katie has put together some information which is attached.  


